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Context
• The Indicative Facility Class and RCM Facility Class Assessment WEMP was 

originally published 1 August 2021 

• Further changes made in the Tranche 5 amendments resulted in minor 
changes to be published by 1 March 2022 

• Changes relate to specific requirements for new facilities entering into a 
Non-Co-optimised Essential System Service (NCESS) Contract. 
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Feedback and AEMO’s response
Summary of comment AEMO’s response

Structural changes were proposed to paragraph 

2.1.1 and 2.1.2 which cover the modification of 

Reserve Capacity timeframes.  

AEMO agreed to changes proposed: 

2.1.1 – covers all powers under the WEM Rules which enable 

AEMO to amend the dates and times of the Reserve Capacity 

timetable. 

2.1.2 – covers AEMOs obligation to publish updated timetables 

following an extension under paragraph 2.1.1. 

A number of minor grammatical, formatting and 

structural changes were proposed. 
AEMO appreciates all feedback and considers changes on a 

case-by-case basis. All submissions and AEMOs responses will 

be published by 1 March 2022 (location TBD). 
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